
To: Clerk and Aberffraw Community Council and other interested parties 

From:  Aberffraw Village Hall Management Committee 

Date: 11/11/2020 

 

Dear Chair, Aberffraw Community Council, 

Thank you for ignoring our comments, not replying to our letters, and twice not having an agreed joint 

meeting. We are particularly dumbfounded that none of your 10 committee members were available for today’s 

meeting. Are you sure that they have all been informed of the previous 3 recent letters and emails we have sent? 

Meanwhile, in the absence of engagement by the CC, to move forward, we are currently continuing our 

discussions both verbally and in writing concerning your accounting irregularities, defamatory comments, omissions, 

erroneous minutes, elections, lack of transparency, and other matters with:- 

1. Your Internal Auditor 

2. Your External Auditors (BDO) 

3. Anglesey County Council 

4. Councillors 

5. Aberffraw Villagers 

We will in due course inform the local community of the history, details and outcomes in our door to door 

newsletter  ‘The Grapevine’ and online and provide a report to the Ombudsman. 

We are really sorry to again note your committee’s negativity in all these matters over the past year, and 

more so recently, especially when we could all have so easily worked together for the benefit of the community. If 

you ever do come up with some positive actions or have any dates when your members will attend an arranged joint 

meeting then please let us know. We must not let all this end up with disagreement resulting in the closure of the 

Village Hall to the detriment of local people. 

Aberffraw Village Hall Management Committee 
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